) E. H. Wells
IN REPLY PLEASE ) XY
REFER TO: OFFICE OF X

STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

June 23, 193l

Mr, T. A, Stancliffe,
¢/o Jas, P. Sullivan,
Box 71,

Hobbs, New lMexico.

Dear Mr. Stancliffe:

I have a letter from Mr., Jas. P.
Sullivan under date of April 29th with reference to the
abandonment of the Hobbs High No. 1 Well in Sec. 35,
T, 18 S., R. 38 E. As soon as the details, as outlined
by Mp. Sullivan have been complied with, the bond in
question can be relea:ed. Please advise me of any
progress that has teen made and also advise when the
bond can be released, if this is not yet proper.

In this connection, also, kindly
refer to my letter of Mey 5th to NMr. Sullivan.

Very truly yours,

E, H. Well %3622;

Sy
HHW AP State Geologist



